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Dear Committee: 

 

Small landscapers need assistance transitioning from gas-powered landscaping 

equipment to electric. Gas blowers are ultimately cheaper to operate, but the initial 

investment may keep the landscapers from switching. Electric equipment is better for 

their health and the environment. The impacts on hearing, the cardiovascular and 

respiratory systems of our landscapers, and the general public make it vital that we 

eliminate these gas-powered monstrosities.  

 

Please pass this bill. 

 

Dr. Mark Puhlman DNP 

Lake Oswego Sustainability Network Board Member 

Lake Oswego Sustainability Advisory Board Member 

Citizen of the Earth 


